
Community 
The law protects breastfeeding Mums and  

Babys in public places, but we have gone one  
step further in Kent.  Cafes, restaurants,  
libraries and other buildings open to the  
public choose to display a breastfeeding  

welcome sticker so that you can be sure they 
know their obligations under the law. 


